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December 10th, 1936.

The Principal,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Mr. Principal,

After some consideration I have decided that 

I would be very glad to be connected with the work of the proposed 

Institute of Public Administration, particularly if, as you assure 

me, it does not involve me in any personal expense. I am much at­

tracted by the study of administrative law, and the Institute 

might be expected to stimulate a wider interest throughout Canada 

in the subject and its application to Canadian constitutional prob­

lems. My own fear is that too large an amount of work outside the 

University might be involved, but I am willing to take this risk 

at the start.

I am returning Mr. Hackett* s letter to you

Yours sincerely,

F. R. Scott


